
 

Third-Party Scholarship Websites 
 
In the fall of their senior year, students can begin looking for scholarships in SchooLinks. Local & targeted 

opportunities that we are made aware of will be posted in the Finances section of SchooLinks, under the 

Scholarships heading.  

Outside of SchooLinks, there are other sites that previous students have used, with success. Those include: 

●​ Unigo 

●​ FastWeb 

●​ Discover 

●​ CollegeBoard 

●​ Scholarships.com  

Naperville Central & Naperville North High Schools do not endorse any of the above third-party websites. We are 

providing them here as a starting point/resource for students & families, if they would like to use them. 

 

A couple quick tips if you decide to use any of the above websites: 

●​ You do not need to sign-up for any/all of these sites. If you decide to utilize these resources, we 

recommend choosing one – so not to be overwhelmed & to prevent overlap of scholarship 

opportunities. 

●​ If it sounds too good to be true, it probably is. The more work a scholarship requires of a student, the 

more legitimate they tend to be. 

●​ We strongly recommend creating a separate email address to use for applying to colleges/scholarships. 

Inevitably, student information is repurposed – by using a separate email address, it will prevent clutter 

in your main inbox, and give you focus & purpose when checking that dedicated email inbox 

 
 

https://www.unigo.com/
https://www.fastweb.com/
https://www.discover.com/student-loans/college-planning/scholarships/search
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/scholarship-search
https://www.scholarships.com/

